
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:  Sunday 21st  April 2024. 

 

 
 

To:  The Parents of students in Years 1-13  
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Saint Marys!  

 
We will be resuming on-site lessons tomorrow for all students. However, we recognise that some 

areas are still facing logistical challenges as the recovery process in those areas is still underway.  

 
• The same remote learning procedures will be in place tomorrow only for those 

students who are in areas that are still not accessible. Kindly send an email to the 

class teacher so we can mark the attendance for tomorrow.  

• Year 11 students who do not take Art and/ or Arabic will be home in serious 

preparations for their upcoming board exams. All year 11 students will be in school 

on 25th, 26th, 29th & 30th April for mock paper viewing and discussion. Thereafter 

they will be preparing for their GCSE Edexcel exams.   

• Year 13 students who have mock exams on Monday and Tuesday will attend those 

exams. All year 13 students will be in school on 25th, 26th, 29th & 30th April for mock 

paper viewing and discussion. Thereafter they will be preparing for their GCE 

Edexcel exams.   

 

We thank you all for the care and concern expressed to many of our staff via emails. We wish you 

blessings of good health and safety. 

 

Thank you, 
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